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After-School Care Fees - Primary School 

School Year 2023-2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The After-School Care Service will begin the second week of school, on 11 September 2023.  
 
After-school care will run Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays from 3:30 pm to 6:00 pm.  
Only children who are signed up for at least one extra-curricular activity on Wednesdays will be able 
to stay at school after 12:30 on Wednesday afternoons.  
 
This school year there will be 164 days of after-school care from September 2023 to July 2024. 
 
 
There are 3 ways to benefit from our After-School Care Service:  
 

A. You can pay on an annual basis 
€1.444 per child for the full school year 2023-2024 
This is the most economical option offering a 20% discount and giving you unlimited access to 
after-school care all year around. 

 
B. You can pay on a per-term basis: 

 
§ €670 for Term I (61 days)  
§ €750 for Term II (68 days)  
§ €385 for Term III (35 days)  

 
C. If you require a more flexible and irregular access to After-School Care, we offer a 20-

hour Access Card for €100, which can be used when necessary throughout the year. 
New cards can be purchased in cash as needed, all year long. These cards do not expire 
and are valid from one year to the next, but they cannot be transferred to another 
family. Fractions of an hour will be considered as one full hour. If your child stays after 
school for an extra-curricular activity, that hour will not be counted on the card. 

 
 
Children will have access to the playground in good weather, as well as indoor activities. 
 
Unfortunately, we cannot offer discounts if more than one child from the same family attends after-
school care.  
 
 


